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NOTIFICATION FOR SMALL HEALTH CARE ORGANISATIONS (SHCO) FOR NEW ONLINE 

APPLICATION PORTAL OF NABH 

 
 

For ease of application experience, security and faster turnaround time, NABH is pleased to 

announce the launch of new online application portal for its SHCO (maximum sanctioned bed strength 

50) Accreditation Program. The new online application portal of SHCO will be live w.e.f. August 15, 

2023 and the existing (old) application portal will be closed w.e.f. August 14, 2023, midnight. All the 

applicant and accredited SHCOs are required to follow the following transition plan for shifting to new 

online application portal: 

 

1. All the new applicant and accredited SHCOs, which are in process of filling up the application 

form for final and renewal assessments on old portal are required to apply on new application 

portal. 

 

2. All the new applicant SHCOs and accredited SHCOs, which have completed the application form 

for final and renewal assessment under old portal but have not received dates for assessments 

are required to shift to new application portal. The assessment will be assigned on new portal 

after the SHCO fills and completes the application process on new portal. 

 

3. All the SHCOs, which are due for surveillance assessment but have not received dates for 

surveillance assessments are required to fill the online application form on new portal. 

 

4. All the accredited SHCOs, which are not due for any assessment in near future, will be notified 

in due course of time to migrate to new portal which will be over next 3 months.  

 

Co-operation of all is appreciated. 

 
(Dr. Atul Mohan Kochhar) 
CEO-NABH 
 

 

 


